
 

DATE:  May 23rd, 2024
TOPIC: Interactive Display Purchase and Installation 
PREPARED BY: Jordan Stephen

Recommended for:
☒ Action
☒ Discussion
☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
During our updates at Rutledge Hall over the last year, the team has been able to install 65” Interactive Flat 
Screens in many of the classrooms. The remodel to the Rutledge Hall classrooms presents a great opportunity as 
the District has the ability to modernize the learning environment for all of the classrooms. The teachers and the 
team have all agreed that they would like to continue to use the interactive flat panel monitors that we have 
installed, but by rotating the classroom 90°, this new orientation calls for a larger model monitor to make the 
screen much more visible within the classroom space.

The team reached out to various vendors for pricing on this project.  Ultimately we were able to continue to 
work with our current BenQ vendor to obtain educational pricing on a larger 75” unit for these classrooms.  The 
quote that was provided also includes shipping, unpacking, debris removal as well as a full mounting and 
network installation on all of the units.  Also included with this quote is an installation for the current 65” units, 
as those will be relocated to other areas of Rutledge Hall.  

Since we are going to be working on this in August, it is our top priority to ensure that we have everything 
completed to open up the classrooms to the teachers and students as soon as possible.  Any units that are not 
being used in Rutledge Hall will be moved to either Todd or Lincoln Hall.

Vendor Total

CDWG Product Only $114,198.93
TouchBoards Product Only $112,023.00

SHI Product Only $106,866.00
Midwest Computer Products Installation Included $101,368.49

Fiscal Impact:
The total cost is $101,368.49

Executive Summary
Finance Committee Meeting



Recommendation:
The Finance Committee concurs with the Administration’s recommendation to the Board of Education to 
approve this agreement from Midwest Computer Products for the purchase and installation of Interactive Flat 
Panel Displays in the amount of $101,368.49.


